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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

NOMOTC President Misty Fry to Attend the 4
th
 Annual TTTS Race 

for Hope on Sunday, November 11, 2007 in Denver, Colorado 
 

  

(November 5, 2007 – Franklin, Tennessee)  The National Organization of Mothers of Twins Clubs, 

Inc. (NOMOTC) a national support organization founded in 1960 and comprised of local chapters and 

individual members primarily concerned with education and research pertaining to multiple birth children 

and serving over 26,000 members, over 400 clubs in 44 states across the country announces support for the 

4
th
 Annual TTTS Race For Hope on Sunday, November 11, 2007 at Washington Park in Denver, 

Colorado.  NOMOTC president, Melissa (Misty) Fry, from Northern California will be flying to Colorado 

to participate and show support for this national event designed to spread awareness and to restore hope for 

families dealing with Twin-to-Twin-Transfusion Syndrome (TTTS) and other fetal syndromes. All funds 

raised by this national charity event that started in Denver and is in its’ 4
th
 year will be benefit the Fetal 

Hope Foundation (www.fetalhope.org).  “NOMOTC applauds the work of the Fetal Hope Foundation and 

we are extremely excited to show our support by sponsoring their national family festivals for each TTTS 

Race for Hope across the country,” says Misty Fry, president of the National Organization of Mothers of 

Twins Clubs, Inc. and mother to fraternal twin girls age 19.  “We invite everyone to bring their families out 

to this worthwhile charity event and post race festival since there will be lots of interactive games and fun 

for the kids like face painting, a fun bounce and more,” adds Fry.   While in Colorado, Misty Fry will also 

have the opportunity to meet with many members of their organization from across the state and will also 

be able to network with the members of the Colorado Parents of Multiples, the state organization for parents 

of multiples and they will also have a booth at the TTTS Race for Hope Sponsor Expo.  “We are fortunate 

to have several volunteers that work for NOMOTC in many capacities that live here in Colorado and I look 

forward to visiting with them while I am here,” says Fry. 
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The 4
th
 Annual TTTS Race for Hope will be held at Washington Park in Denver, Colorado on 

Sunday, November 11, 2007.  This national charity event includes a 5k Run/Walk, a Kid’s Fun Run, a 

Family Festival sponsored by NOMOTC and one of Denver’s largest post race Sponsor Expos.  The public 

can also hear NOMOTC president, Misty Fry briefly speak to the participants and come out and see 

‘double’ when many parents of multiples across Colorado are coming out to support this event with their 

twins and triplets in strollers, wagons and walking together for this important cause.  New this year is a twin 

team competition and stroller division.  For more information about the National Organization of Mothers 

of Twins Clubs, Inc. and their mission visit their award winning website at www.nomotc.org or email 

nomotc@aol.com for more information about the 4
th
 Annual TTTS Race for Hope go to 

www.fetalhope.org.  
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